
Starting February 2021, Yolo County will be vaccinating 

residents 75+ because they are the most vulnerable out 

of those who are 65+. The County will first focus on the 

most underserved areas based on socio-economic      

vulnerability.  

A COVID-19 vaccine given to someone 75 and older is     

3 times more likely to save a life than a vaccine given to 

someone 65-74. The limited doses the County’s received 

must be focused on saving lives. The County will broaden 

to 65+ once more doses are available. 

If you have insurance through Dignity, Kaiser, Sutter, or 

UC Davis, please contact your healthcare provider first 

for COVID-19 vaccine options. 
 

If you don’t have health insurance or receive care from a 

community clinic like CommuniCare, Elica, or Winters 

Healthcare, fill out the County’s COVID-19 vaccine form 

at: http://bit.ly/VaccineAvailability or scan the QR code.  
 

If you can’t access or need assistance filling out the online 

form or are homebound and need an in-home vaccine, 

call 2-1-1 or toll free at (855) 866-1783 for assistance. 

For more about Yolo County’s COVID-19 

vaccination process or testing locations,    

visit: www.yolocounty.org/coronavirus. 

https://www.yolocounty.org/government/general-government-departments/health-human-services/adults/communicable-disease-investigation-and-control/novel-coronavirus-2019/covid-19-business-toolkit

